
CONSULTING

A Company

August 12, 2015

Patrick West, City Manager
City of Long Beach
333 West Ocean Boulevard
Long Beach, CA 90802

Dear Mr. West:

Please be advised that the Michael Baker family of companies has undergone an internal
restructuring in connection with its "Michael Baker International" rebranding efforts. In
connection with such efforts, on July 1, 2015, RBF Consulting, a California corporation
("RBF"), merged with and into Michael Baker International, Inc., a Pennsylvania
corporation ("Michael Baker"). As a result of the merger, the separate legal existence of
RBF ceased and Michael Baker continues as the surviving entity under the name "Michael
Baker International, Inc."

Michael Baker hereby requests your consent to the assignment by RBF to Michael Baker
of all its rights and obligations under the agreement(s) listed on the Attachment A (the
"Assignment"). Please indicate your acknowledgement of this notice and consent to the
Assignment by signing a copy of this letter in the space provided below and returning it
by fax or email with the original to follow by mail, no later than August 20, 2015 to:

Michael Baker International, Inc.
Attention: Legal Department
500 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15219
Fax: 412-918-4001
Attention: Legal Department
Email: 1&fiill£~~@r~~:lill1.&Qm

In addition, pleasecopy me via email at §1!:iYff@!lm~~io1Lgill1.
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By signing below, (a) you consent to the Assignment, including the assumption of the
Agreement by Michael Baker, and confirm that no other documentation is required under
the Agreement in connection with the Assignment, and (b) you acknowledge that the
Agreement is in full force and effect and that neither party is currently in breach of any of
its obligations under the Agreement.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (949) 855-3624.

Sincerely,

RBF Consulting

By: .)tilL
Steve Huff
Senior Vice President

CONFIRMED AND AGREED,
Intending to be legally bound:

City of Long Beach

Date: -~~-f---(~__By: ----.::'-.1-----'-- __ ...,-+-'--_
Patrick West, City Manager
City of Long Beach, CA



Page 3

ATTACHMENT A

City of Long Beach On-Call Contract 32369:
• Dated October 5,2011, and Amended on September 12, 2014, for the term of

October 5, 2011, through October 4, 2015.

City of Long Beach On-Call Contract 33845:
• Contract term - April 8, 2015, through May 31, 2018.


